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I do not understand how this would even be possible without potential ground and surface
water  (Fowler Creek) contamination.

I was back in that area one spring, about 3 years ago, looking for a lost dog, when we had a
strong snow melt coming down from Granite Creek. I saw about 3 well heads that had already
been installed prior, where the water just  kept gushing out on top @ several gallons per
minute (Have a video of it). It also floods several properties just north from it during strong
snow melts.

Because of the high-water table in that area, especially in the spring during snow melts, it
seems to me that area is rather unsuitable for development, as proposed, due to the potential
for water and other property contamination, and requires further study
Sincerely,

Ute Philippi
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